
Dear Parents and Students, 

We are excited to invite you to an informative webinar titled ‘Social Sciences and Commerce 

Orientation,’ specially designed for our Grade 8 learners. This event promises to be a transformative 

experience in your educational journey!               

 

Why to Attend? 

Choosing the right subjects is crucial for your future success! This webinar will provide valuable 

insights into: 

Subjects offered at PISJES 

The Importance of Subject Selection: Understand how your choices can shape your academic and 

career trajectories. 

Undergraduate Programmes & Career Pathways: Discover various career options that align with 

different subjects. 

 

Webinar Details: 

Date: 12 February 2025  

Time: 10:30 – 11:30 am 

Platform: Online – MS Teams 

 

Don’t Miss Out! 

This is an incredible opportunity for both students and parents to engage in meaningful discussions 

about future academic and career choices. 

Register now to secure your spot and take the first step towards a bright future! 

Registration Link: https://forms.office.com/r/B3v8JiDucu  

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Regards,  

Anibah Khalid 

Career Counsellor - PISJES 

https://forms.office.com/r/B3v8JiDucu

